
Seeking suggestions/recommendation/comments for Review of IS 2597 (Part 3): 
1969 'Code of practice for use of electron valves: Part 3 transmitting and industrial 
valves

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Greetings from the Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS), the National Standards Body of India. BIS has
been entrusted to formulate Indian Standards or adopt Standards as Indian Standards and we have
formulated more than 20000 Standards since its inception in various fields including IT.

This  email  is  intended  for  the  members  of  LITD  4  (Electronic  Display  Devices  and
systems Sectional Committee) of BIS. As you are aware, as a part of the Standardization process,
every Indian Standard is reviewed periodically to ensure that the contents in the standard are relevant,
up-to-date, and harmonized with the latest technological developments in the subject. Accordingly, in
order  to  help  us  arrive  at  a  conclusion  on  whether  a  Standard  should  be  revised,  amended,  or
withdrawn,  it  becomes  pertinent  to  obtain  comments/suggestions/recommendations  from  the
committee members.

While thanking your endeavour and contribution so far in the works of the said committee, we take
this opportunity to inform you that we have taken up another Indian Standard, IS  2597 (Part 3):
1969 ’Code of practice for use of electron valves: Part 3 transmitting and industrial valves'. This
standard is a code of practice Standard. We intend to thoroughly review the IS 2597 (Part 3): 1969
taking into consideration the ongoing progress in the field, recent updates in the practices, and new
content to be included to name a few. We request you to kindly provide your valuable input/remarks/
comments on the same.

We ensure that each of the inputs will be catered to and we will try our best to take care that the
concern raised gets addressed during our review process. It will be a great help if the suggestions/
recommendations made by you are augmented by documents, evidence, research papers, etc. In case
no suggestions/recommendations are to be made, we would request a response regarding the same. In
case the contact person/subject matter expert for this matter has been changed at the organizational
level, please do inform us of the same.  Please do not share the attached documents with anyone other
than the concerned team.
We would really appreciate if you can submit your suggestions/recommendations at the earliest within
7 days. In case a discussion is required, please feel free to contact me on my number (7217772872) or
email (p.jayachandra@bis.gov.in).
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We really look forward to your input.

सादर / Regards,
Jayachandra Babu P.,
Scientist-D/ Jt. Director
भारतीय मानक �ूरो / Bureau of Indian Standards
उपभो�ा मामले, खा�और साव�जिनक िवतरण मं�ालय, भारत सरकार के अंतग�त /
Under Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food and Public Distribution, Government of India


